Telegrams: "INDEMBASSY"

.



भारत का राजदूतावास, अद्दिस अबाबा
EMBASSY OF INDIA
POST BOX NO. 528
ADDIS ABABA
ETHIOPIA

PRESS RELEASE

Blood Donation Camp

The Embassy of India in collaboration with Ethiopian Tamil Sangam and Ethiopian National Blood Bank Service is organizing a "Blood Donation Camp" at the premises of Ethiopian Red Cross Society Head Quarters (behind Ghandhi Memorial Hospital, Addis Ababa) on Sunday, 21May 2017 from 0900 hours onwards.

Ethiopia Tamil Sangam is taking the lead role in conducting the Blood Donation Camp. A large number of Indian Community members from various Indian Community Organizations such as India Business Forum, Indian Women's Association, India Education "Forum etc. are expected to participate in the Camp and donate blood.

The Embassy had also organized such Blood Donation Camps in the past on 4 October 2014, 11 April 2015 and 2 October 2016 and received a good response from the Indian Community members as well as the local community. On these occasions, the Embassy could generate participation of large number of people and donated significant amount of blood to the Ethiopian National Blood Bank.

16 April 2017